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Kenai Peninsula Ptarmigan Hunting 

The Alaska Department of Fish and Game would like to remind hunters that the ptarmigan season in GMU 

15C north of Kachemak Bay and north of the Fox River closed January 31.  The early season closure for the 

northern portion of GMU 15C is a result of action taken at the 2015 Southcentral Board of Game meeting due 

to conservation concerns.  The season is open in the remaining portion of GMU 15C south of Kachemek Bay 

and south of the Fox River until March 31, with a bag limit of ten per day, twenty in possession.  For 

ptarmigan bag limits and seasons dates throughout the state please refer to page 141 of the 2020-2021 

Alaska Hunting Regulations, which is available online at: 

https://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=hunting.huntingregulations or from local area offices and 

vendors. 
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